

12th EAST-WEST PHILOSOPHERS' CONFERENCE

UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 2530 Dole Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96822 Phone: (808) 956-8649 E-mail: ewpc2020@hawaii.edu www.hawaii.edu/phil/

Directors

ROGER T. AMES
Peking University
UHM Emeritus

PETER D. HERSHOCK East-West Center

TAMARA ALBERTINI University of Hawai'i at Mānoa

Organizing Committee

University of Hawai'i at Mānoa

ARINDAM CHAKRABARTI

CHENG CHUNG-YING

VRINDA DALMIYA

JONATHAN FINE

MASATO ISHIDA

THOMAS E. JACKSON

STEVE ODIN

FRANKLIN PERKINS

SEAN M. SMITH

JOSEPH TANKE

GEORGE TSAI

Program Officer
JENNA LEIGH SAITO

November 28, 2021

Dear East-West Philosophers' Conference Participants:

We hope that you, your family, and your friends have fared well through the COVID-19 pandemic and that this continues to be true. We have been monitoring the pandemic's course, especially the effects of the delta variant and, more recently, the omicron variant. While movement globally seemed to be going in the right direction, it is clear that with the new surges, international travel will continue to be difficult well into 2022. Also, vaccine access will not be universal for quite some time. Given these likelihoods and the many uncertainties surrounding the future course of the pandemic, we have again decided to postpone the East-West Philosophers Conference.

We did not take this decision lightly, especially knowing your efforts to prepare your papers. Like you, we had high expectations for the 12th East-West Philosophers' Conference and were looking forward to offering you the best welcome we could, which included providing you with a better understanding of the place that is Hawai'i. We wanted you to enjoy the academic event and be able to acquaint yourselves with the sights, sounds, and values of our host culture. While the Zoom platform allows for intellectual exchanges, there is no substitute for face-to-face encounters and actual experience on the ground.

We are thinking of May 2024 as the new date for our next East-West Philosophers' Conference. Also, we would like to start afresh with a new theme that is relevant to our changed world and the extraordinary experience we all went through.

Rest assured that we remain committed to continuing the East-West Philosophers' Conference series and are looking forward to welcoming you again to the islands.

Yours truly,

Roger T. Ames, UH

Peter D. Hershock, EWC

Tamara Albertini, UH

Co-director

Co-director

Co-director

Sponsored by the UHM Philosophy Department and the East-West Center